October 25, 2018

Father Joseph DiMauro Director of the Father Paul Guild Graymoor Shrine

Dear Father Joe:

I am writing this letter to you to attribute miraculous healing the occurred through the intercession of Father Paul of Graymoor. Last year on August 18, 2017, I suffered from a diabetic attack that resulted in my admission at the Staten Island University Hospital North in Staten Island New York. I had had no prior history of diabetes. The attack that day had my blood sugar levels very far above normal levels; and in the wrong circumstances, I could have died. I remained in the hospital until August 22, 2017, when I was released to the care of

Upon my release, I was prescribed insulin, and had to inject the medication four times a day. That weekend, I went with my wife, Linda, to Graymoor and prayed at the tomb of Father Paul. I returned with Linda on successive weekends, and would always pray at Father Paul's tomb. Although I had been told that it would be necessary to take insulin injections for the rest of my life, by January, 2018, I replaced the insulin injections with jardiance, a high tech medication. The visits to Father Paul's tomb continued all year, along with the attendance of Sunday mass at Graymoor. Linda has been a devout Catholic her entire life and made a regular practice of visiting Father Paul's tomb.

About a month ago, I was surprised to learn that I no longer needed jardiance, and the healing had taken place. Truly a miracle, which I told my doctor; and which I believe would not have occurred without the intercession of Father Paul. As a convert, it amazes me that but for my faith, I may not be alive today.

Very Truly Yours,

Midual

F5758BDD758D454...

Michael

